
Just to let You Know 

Maths 
This week we are continuing 
working with tens and units. 
The children have made a good 
start at this and we will 
continue to work in a practical 
way indoors and outdoors. 

Weaving 

The children have begun 
making their own small 
woven blankets for a 
toy.  If you have any 
spare wool at home we 
would be very grateful 
(especially the thicker 
kind!). 

Sound of the Week 
o-e (magic ‘e‛) eg cone, nose, globe, 
stone, bone. 
Please remember to practise these 
words at home in the ‘Sound of the 
Week‛ books and choose one word to 
include in a sentence. 

Literacy 

The children have enjoyed 
making their puppets and speech 
bubbles related to the ‘Snail and 
the Whale‛ story. 
They had great fun sharing their 
stories this morning after eating 
hot buttered toast! 
Next week the children will be 
planning and writing their own 
‘Snail and the Whale‛ stories. 

Wild Place 
We will not be going this week (23 rd ).  Please remember to 
sign up for future weeks – we need your help! 

PE 
We are very pleased with the 
way the children are working so 
co-operatively with each other 
during partner work time in the 
PE lessons.  They are very 
confident at climbing and 
landing safely, balancing and 
thinking of interesting ways to 
travel along the equipment.


